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Duncan Falls Elementary third graders 
enjoy the new playground equipment 
installed this year.

ELECTRIC 
HIGHLIGHTS

Mr. Michel (Technology Innovation Coach) 
presented to RES staff this week on how to 
add students to Apple Classroom.  This app 
for teachers will allow them to view, 
manage and monitor students’ activity 
while on their iPads.

Mr. Hilty’s (PHS Intervention 
Specialist Teacher) Career 
Exploration students participated in 
“mock interviews” with Mr. King 
(PHS Assistant Principal), Mrs. 
Harris (PHS Athletic Director/
Attendance Officer), and Mr. 
Dawson (PHS Principal) to improve 
interviewing skills.

Mr. Laret’s (FLCS Science Teacher) 
astronomy students applied their 
knowledge of speed and distance to 
planetary orbits in their lab this week.

A big thanks to Mrs. Ingram (PJHS 
Intervention Specialist Teacher) for coming up 
with great strategies to differentiate instruction 
for all of her students at PJHS as well as going 
above and beyond in getting information on our 
new students and creating a great co-teaching 
environment.


